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9th May 2014

Farnborough Airspace Consultation Responses

PO Box 584

Hounslow

TW3 9QP

Dear Sirs,

Re: Farnborough Airspace Consultation

I am writing on behalf of Elstead Parish Council to ask that you record our comments as a response to the above consultation.  Elstead is a rural village, mid-way between Farnham and Godalming in the borough of Waverley with a community of approx. 2,600 in an AONB.
We are extremely concerned that insufficient information has been made available to make an informed decision about the possible detrimental affect the proposal may have on our parish.

However, our understanding is that the proposal would allow for an increase in the number of aircraft movements over and close to Elstead, and a reduction in the altitude of flights close to the village. The likely effect of this would be an increase in noise and pollution in the area, resulting in a loss of amenity for the local population and thousands of visitors who visit the area to enjoy the peace and quiet on the commons.  
Elstead Parish Council would support Waverley Borough Council’s comments in response to this consultation and their request that a further round of consultation take place with communities possibly affected by the proposal in order to further investigate the noise and pollution levels.
Consideration also needs to be given to the possible impact on local business activities including the British Film Industry who have recently used the area extensively for filming.
Information needs to be made available in a clear and non-technical language so that parishes are able to comment with a clear understanding of what is proposed.  

On behalf of the Parish Council I would also like to register our concern that we have only recently become aware of the consultation taking place through our own investigations.  We do not believe any formal notification to Parish Councils or communities has taken place.  This also needs to be addressed to ensure that future communications are directed to all interested parties.

Yours faithfully

Elaine Felton

Clerk to Elstead Parish Council
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